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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Gabriele Baader [gabi@amiadini.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 4:41 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO88

Dear Mr. Wickham, 
 
Thank you for the directive letter. We have been working with the responsible party for acceptance into the Cleanup Fund 
and issuance of a letter of commitment. 
 
In the meantime, we will work with the responsible party on a task order and schedule for the required site investigation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
  

 

 
GABRIELE BAADER, PG 
Director of Environmental Engineering 
Ami Adini & Associates, Inc. 
4130 Cahuenga Blvd., Ste. 113 
Los Angeles, CA 91602 
T 818.824.8102  
F 818.824.8112  
Direct 818.824.8108 
gabi@amiadini.com  
www.amiadini.com  
 
****************************************************** 
WARNING: This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521 and contains information from Ami Adini & 
Associates, Inc., that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Dissemination or copying by anyone other than the 
addressee or addressee's agent is strictly prohibited. If this e-mail is received in error, please notify the sender immediately, or our office at 
Mail@amiadini.com.  
****************************************************** 
 

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 11:24 AM 
To: BRUCE@WCVENDING.COM 
Cc: lgriffin@oaklandnet.com; GABI@AMIADINI.COM; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO88 
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000088. 
 
Please add our e‐mail address to your address book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 


